


 

Please note that the meetings of the International ISMN Agency will be aligned with the Panel meeting of 
the International ISBN Agency. ISBN will convene Thursday, 15 September, and Friday, 16 September. All 
participants are welcome to attend the ISBN meetings, as well.  
A training seminar for African ISBN agencies, organised by the International ISBN Agency, will take place on 
14 September. The International ISMN Agency will present an introduction into the ISMN standard there. 
 
We recommend you to inform yourself in due time about the visa regulations that might apply for your 
country. 
 
Please fill in the registration form and return it to the local organizers in Pretoria until 19 August 2011. In 
addition, please forward a copy to the office of the International ISMN Agency in Berlin. Thank you!  
I hope to see many of you in Pretoria! 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
  
Dr. Hartmut Walravens 
Chair Person of the Association 


